Wendy Strangeway

From: Jane Duffy - | L

Sent: 18 March 2013 23:28

To: Planning

Subject: NYM/2013/6070/CU FACQ Mrs J Bastow

North York Moors Planning Committee meeting on 21st March 2013

Further to my original email opposing the above planning application. I would like to remind the planning
commitiee, that in December 1989 when permission was given by the NYM planning authority, for The
Everley public house to be converted into eight holiday flats, local people packed Hackness village hall to
strenuously voice their opposition to the plan. The Everley then continued as a thriving public house and
restaurant, well supported by local residents and holiday makers, until 2011, when a combination of two
exceptionally severe winters and other financial problems caused the business to fail. I feel that this shows
the importance of this pub to our community, which has been anxiously awaiting the reopening of this
popular Public House. I also suspect that the plan to change the premises into a tearoom, may have the
eventual aim of turning the Evetley into a private residence, thus permanently depriving our community of
this important social resource.

1 hope that the contents of this email will be read to the planning committee as T am unable fo attend in
person due to work commifments.

Yours faithfully

Jane Duffy
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